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Public safety agencies planning to participate in the memorial procession and service for fallen
Rainier Police Chief Ralph Painter and who are looking for advance information for scheduling
purposes will be able to find that information here on our website once those plans have been
finalized.

The direct contact for information about memorial service logistics is the City of Rainier, Oregon,
and their mayor, Jerry Cole. The city is working with an incident management team to assist
them with logistics for the procession and memorial service.  The Sheriff’s Office is overseeing
the criminal investigation and issues associated with it, and we have made ourselves available
to the City of Rainier to assist them with any need that they might have in their planning
process.

The Sheriff’s Office has received information that the City of Rainier is planning on providing a
link on the city’s website that will include the latest information on the memorial service for Chief
Painter
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